
 
 

TOWN OF NORTH HAMPTON, NEW HAMPSHIRE 
THE SELECT BOARD 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

 It is possible that a quorum of the Select Board will be present at the North 
Hampton Deliberative Session on Saturday, February 7, 2015 at 8:30 AM at the North 
Hampton School, located at 201 Atlantic Avenue in North Hampton.  
 
  A quorum may be present during all or part of the meeting. 
 
 There is no specific Select Board agenda; however, the Board will be called upon 
to participate in the meeting discussions and may be call upon to make decisions as part 
of the meeting.  
  

 
Jim Maggiore, Chair 

Larry Miller, Vice Chair 
Richard Stanton, Member 
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